
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   RE-DESIGNATION OF THE HYDE PARK AND PADDINGTON 

NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic 
Development has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned 
subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision: 
The Cabinet Member has agreed to re-designate the Hyde Park and Paddington 
Neighbourhood Forum for a further period of 5 years.   
 

Reasons for Decision: 
Legislation states that a local planning authority may designate an organisation or body 
as a neighbourhood forum if the authority is satisfied that a number of conditions (in the 
table below) have been met. The existing Hyde Park and Paddington Neighbourhood 
Forum meets all of these conditions, and there has been no change in this since the 
original designation.  
 
Consultation on the re-designation of the Hyde Park and Paddington Neighbourhood 
Forum highlighted support for the application, with no objections or competing 
applications.  
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